
Creekside
Farms,Inc.

"Trash
Talkers"

Community Cleanup-
Volunteers Needed!

PLEASE JOIN US FOR A COMMUNITY CLEANUP
ALONG MURPHY ROAD & THE PAJARO RIVER

-----Meet at Creekside Farms on Murphy Road-----

Parking & 
Staging Area

Friday, July 29, 2022
10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

Cleanup Sponsored by:

Creekside
Farms, Inc.



Please meet us at the Creekside Farms location on map on Murphy Road 
 (Look for cones & signage near the Pajaro River)

Every participant must complete liability waivers. We will have waivers
available at the event. 

We recommend that all volunteers wear closed toed shoes,  dress in layers,
wear sun protection, and bring a filled reuseable water bottle. All cleanup

materials are provided, including trash bags, grabbers, and disposable
gloves. Volunteers are also encouraged to bring their own.

Due to public health and safety concerns caused by the Covid-19 pandemic, we
are asking volunteers to comply with Covid-19 safety protocols currently in

place. 

For more information please call Ramon Gomez at 831/247-5338
or Jose of  Watsonville Wetlands Watch at 831/216-8905


